
Here are some
photographs of the 

caskets in the 
exhibition…  

The ‘pop-up’ exhibition of your 
work on the 26th October at the 

Whitworth looked brilliant! 

Loads of you came to see them 
on the family day at the 
gallery, which was great!  

Thank you so much 
for helping us with 

our Big Draw Project!

You all made such beautiful 
and interesting caskets, we 
loved looking and sorting 

through them!  

















There were between 8500 and
9000 caskets created by your 
school and 26 other schools 

across Manchester!

So we want to say a 
massive thank you to all 
27 schools, which were…

Alma Park, All Saints, Birchfields, 
Burnage, Cedar Mount, 

Chapel Street, Cholton Park, 
Cringle Brook, Divine Mercy, 

Green End, Ladybarn, Longsight, 
Manley Park, Melland High, 
Old Hall Drive, Oswald Road,  
Rushbrook, St Agnes C of E,

St Anthony’s RC, 
St Augustine’s C of E, 

St Barnabas, St Margret Mary’s  RC, 
St Mary’s RC,  Stretford High, 

Stanley Grove, Unity and Webster!



Thank you!!!
We hope you will 

work with us again 
sometime!

Good bye!


